Salt Spring Island Firefighters’ Association
105 Lower Ganges Road
Ganges, B.C. V8K 2T1
November 8, 2019

Dear Ron Lindstrom,

We'd like to thank the SSIFPD for helping to support the annual fireworks display. Country
Grocer (hot chocolate and hot dogs) and the Harbour Authority of Salt Spring Island (HASSI)
were also generous supporters of this event. We’d like to also thank all the volunteers who
helped serve hot chocolate and hot dogs. As far as fireworks displays go, this was one of our
best shows yet.

As you are aware, a big part of the SSIFFA business is supporting the community through
donations; in October we made a $500 donation to Family Place to help them buy car seats for
families in need, we also made a $250 donation to the Copper Kettle, a $250 donation to the
Farmers’ market Coupon program, a $250 donation for a student fundraiser to assist an
orphanage in Thailand, and we made a $250 donation the GISS Yearbook Program.

Looking ahead into November, we will be assisting with traffic control and attending the
Remembrance Day march. We will also be volunteering to provide traffic control at the SSI
Literacy Society fundraiser on November 15-17. Later in the month, we will be decorating the
firehalls for Christmas. We also plan to send our antique Jeep fire truck to Ladysmith for the
Light-up Parade on November 28th.

Regards, ¥

/:/7/ _— S
Mitchell Sherrin,

President, SSIFFA



